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Hello team of NIST, 

I wanted to, first, congratulate you and your team for the remarkable effort put into enhancing 
and releasing the new version of the NIST CSF. 

After detailing reviewing, I found, inside Appendix C. Framework Core, a couple of typos and 
points of improvement that you might find interesting 

Page 37: Within the subcategory of PR.DS-01, I've noticed a typographical error, it 
appears as "PR-DS.05," but according to the standard, it should read as "PR.DS-05." 
Page 39: I've come across a discrepancy in the text for "PR.PT-04." It states, "Dropped 
(moved to PR.AA-07, PR.IR-01)." However, it seems there is no reference to "PR.AA-
07" in the Draft, rather it should likely be "PR.AA-06." This also appears to be a 
typographical error. 

I look forward to your response and future advancements, 
Mafalda 


